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16 September 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Assalamu alaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh. 

We are pleased to inform you that as part of History Week for 2021 from 13th - 16th September, 

the Humanities department is pleased to announce the launch of  the 2021 Virtual History 

Museum Exhibition which is DUCV'S first platform for showcasing and acknowledging 

students’ work completed from Years 7-10 in the subject of Humanities.  

We hope you enjoy this engaging and interactive exhibition filled with not only student work from 

both male and female campuses, but also virtual tours, quizzes and fun facts - all put together in a 

creative way to make it an enjoyable experience despite these challenging times. 

Link to 2021 Museum Exhibition -   https://dulum.sharepoint.com/sites/HistoryMuseum2021 

Log in using your child's username & password. 

We would appreciate your feedback by completing the link to 'We would like to hear from you- 

your feedback' located in the Topics page of the exhibition.  

Jazakumullahu khayra. 

Wassalam, 

7-10 Humanities Coordinators

Sr Karam Barakat and Br Cem Huseyin 
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